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School Enhancement Programme
funding £45 million 

CSSC welcomed the recent news
announced by the Department of
Education that ten controlled schools
will receive a share of £45 million which
will be invested in schools through the
School Enhancement Programme. Read
more here.

Transferor Representatives’ Council
Governor workshops 

A support evening for Transferor
Governors equipping them to take key
decisions around sensitive issues. Four
workshops will take place in March at
various venues. Find out more. 

Royal Society Partnership grant scheme
– up to £3000 available

CSSC is delighted that 30 controlled
schools participated in the Royal Society
Partnership grant scheme workshop in
January. The scheme offers up to £3000
to UK schools and colleges to buy
equipment to run a STEM investigation
project in partnership with a STEM
professional. We wish all our schools
success in their applications. Further
details here.

Engaging with Sign – a language for you
and me

The first of CSSC’s sign language
workshops was delivered at Victoria
Primary School on 16 January. P7 pupils
were delighted to be learning a new
language. Find out more here about the
programme and our partnership with
Action Deaf Youth. 

Safer Internet Day – 11 February 2020

Get involved in Safer Internet Day! Find
out more about educating pupils on the
importance of staying safe and
respecting others online by signing up
for free teaching resources here. 

https://www.csscni.org.uk/news/ps45-million-investment-in-schools-welcomed
https://www.csscni.org.uk/governors/transferor-representatives-council-governors
https://royalsociety.org/grants-schemes-awards/grants/partnership-grants/
https://www.csscni.org.uk/news/cssc-partner-with-action-deaf-youth
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2020


CSSC Building Capacity programme
2020

In January, senior leaders participating
in the CSSC Building Capacity
programme met to further explore
current research and developments in
classroom practice and rigorous self-
evaluation. In March, we shall explore
leading excellence and international
models of effective practice. Contact Jill
Brown, CSSC School Support Officer T:
028 9531 3040.

Breakfast Club Funding available

A limited number of competitive grants
of £1000 are available to help fund
breakfast clubs. To find out more and
apply click here.

CSSC Fundraising quiz in aid of
Assistance Dogs NI – 27 February 

Join CSSC for a fun night out for this
worthy cause – all welcome! Barry
Mulholland, CSSC Chief Executive will
have his quizmaster hat on. Aim for a
team size of up to 6 please. Cover
charge £5 per person payable on the
night. Click here for further details.

Find your school support officer

You can find your school support officer
through our interactive map. Please get
in touch if you have anything you wish
to discuss, or if you would like to
arrange a school visit.

Follow us on Twitter

If you have any trouble seeing this email, or if we can help with any issues, please don’t hesitate
to phone us on 028 9531 3030 or send us an email

mailto:jill.brown@csscni.org.uk?subject=Building Capacity programme 
https://www.tfaforms.com/445397
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fundraising-quiz-in-aid-of-assistance-dogs-northern-ireland-tickets-91604771337
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http://www.twitter.com/CSSC_NI
mailto:info@csscni.org.uk

